
Join the fun at the Lanterman House’s  

 

The contest is FREE to enter and open to all 
ages and skill levels! 
 

Entries will be on display at the Lanterman 
House during the Holiday Open House on 
Sunday, December 17, 2023 from 1-4pm.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Helpful tips! 

• If baking gingerbread from scratch, bake several days before assembling to prevent shrinkage.  
• Gingerbread houses hold together best with Royal Icing. Store-bought canned icing is too soft.  

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS: 
 

1. You can work on your own or with a group.  

 

2. Build your structure. The entire display, except base, must be made of edible 
materials. You can use a pre-made kit if you choose.  Graham crackers, pretzels or 
other gingerbread alternatives are acceptable. 

 

3. Creativity is encouraged! Gingerbread entries will be judged on imagination, 
construction, and overall design.   

 

 

4. Bring your gingerbread creation to the Lanterman House on December 17, between 
10-12am. You may also drop it off earlier on a Tuesday or Thursday. Please check 
our website for hours. No late entries accepted.  
 

5. Make sure to think up a clever name for your entry! 
 

6. The Lanterman House will display your name, entry name, and age/category. We 
reserve the right to use your name and to photograph entries for promotional 
purposes. Photos will be displayed on our website and social media. 

 

7. Entries must be picked up by Thursday, December 21 at 4pm.  Entries not picked up 
will be discarded.  

 

 

8. Winners will receive gift cards from our sponsor, Cakery Bakery!  
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